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Dear Dir. Forester Felix S. Mirasol, Jr., CESO IV,

Isang malikhaing pagbati!

The Arts Research and Training Institute in Southern Tagalog, Inc, in partnership with Linang Arts and Culture and Arts
Network and the National Commission for Culture and the Arts, will hold the 10th Malikhaing Guro International
Conference and Caravan on September 9, 16, and 23, 2023.

We are honored to invite Mr. Hector Aragones to be a panelist in the roundtable discussion on the topic From rivers to
ocean: traditional knowledge and livelihood systems. This will be on the morning of September 9, the first day of the
Conference at FEU Cavite in Silang, Cavite.

Thank you in advance for your support to the Conference!

Sumasainyo,

Lois Anne Zurbano
MG Secretariat
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